Lori Van Rooijen

From: Myrna Belyea <belyea@telus.net>
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 8:35 AM
To: Lori Van Rooijen CITY OF CALGARY
Cc: Richard Goecke HECEIVED
Subject: Jut 15, 2017 CPC Item 4.2 LOC2016-0146 CiL CHAMBER
Pwd \C
Follow Up Flag: Foliow up JUL 31 207
Flag Status: Completed ITEM;_C0Oc2017- 259,
w
CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT
Hi Lori

Just to advise you that the Gimbel's have authorized me to convey to you and the City that they have no objections to the amendments to the
Canada Olympic Park and Adjacent Lands Area Structure Plan that are put forward in the Supplementary Report to the Calgary Planning
Commission for today’s agenda.

Thanks for taking the time to review the proposed changes with us — it was appreciated.

Regards.
Myrna Belyea

Belyea Consulting Limited
#5, 828 Coach Bluff Crescent SW

Calgary, AB T3H 1A8
T: (403) 246-6071; C:(403) 305-8038
Email: belyea@telus.net

Please note — our office hours are 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday — we are not in the office on Fridays.

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, re-transmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking
of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any computers.



